
TxDOT WILL PRESENT THE 
PREFERRED ALTERNATIVE AT 

A PUBLIC HEARING.

THANK YOU!
FOR TAKING THE TIME TO LEARN MORE ABOUT US 380 IMPROVEMENTS 

FROM COIT ROAD TO FM 1827. 
YOUR INPUT WILL HELP SHAPE THE FUTURE OF THE PROJECT.

RIGHT-OF-WAY (ROW) INFORMATION
Each alternative being studied will require new ROW 
and relocations and displacements will result. 

For general comments about the presentation or project, please contact TxDOT 
project manager, Stephen Endres, P.E. at 

Phone: (214) 320-4469 | Email: Stephen.Endres@txdot.gov

Information about the process for state purchase of 
ROW and relocation assistance is available at the 
ROW table (in-person meeting) and at 
keepitmovingdallas.com/US380EISPublicMeeting

HAVE QUESTIONS, NEED ASSISTANCE?


